
Village of South Blooming Grove 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 
Time: 8:10 p.m. 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Mayor and the Village Board of the Village of 

South Blooming Grove will hold a public hearing at the Village of South Blooming 

Grove Village Hall, 811 Route 208, Monroe NY 10950 on January 22, 2024 at 8:10 

P.M. to afford all interested parties the opportunity to be heard concerning the renewal 

of the franchise of Cablevision of Wappingers Falls, Inc. in the Village of South 

Blooming Grove.  Copies of the proposed franchise renewal agreement are available 

for review in the Village Hall, 811 Route 208, Monroe NY 10950. 

Dated:  December 8, 2023 
 

 By Order of the Village Board of the  
  Village of South Blooming Grove 

 
Kerry Dougherty, Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 


